
From: mosbc@bellsouth.net <mosbc@bellsouth.net>
To:  

Date: 3/31/2017 4:03:08 PM
Subject: Website email from Susan Cheves

We need an increase in the gasoline tax and we need to establish a process to audit the gasoline tax 
to make sure the revenue is used to build and maintain our roads and bridges.
 

Susan Cheves
 
635 Foredeck Lane
 
Edsito Island, SC 29438
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